
Dear Families,

Grandparents Day will be held on Friday, April 28, from 8:30-11.  

Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return it to the office c/o 
Dina Duffy by Wednesday, April 26th.    We need to determine the 
number of grandparents in order to plan our Grandparents Day.

Thank you for your response.

_____________________________________________________

Student name/grade/teacher (so we can let teachers know how many to 
expect)

  _______________________________________________________

Number of grandparents coming________

Does your grandparent have a handicap sticker on his/her car? ______


